
June 27, 2013 
 
 
 
 
Mayor John Dickert 
& the Common Council 
City Hall 
730 Washington Ave. 
Racine, WI 53403 
 
 
 
 
Ladies and Gentleman: 
 
The Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services Department would like to meet with the 
Public Safety and Licensing Committee to request permission to enter into a partnership 
agreement with the University of Wisconsin-Parkside to operate & maintain an 
Environmental Education Community Center along the Root River at 1301 6th Street 
(known as the Gleason Property).  
 
Staff will be available at the meeting to discuss this in greater detail. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tom Molbeck 
Director 
 


